

2022-2023 Academic Year

August 1, 2022

Dear families,

If your child is attending The Linden School in Grades 3-7 this year, they will be in a strings class with Molly Tucci. Grade 8 students have the choice to take either strings performance or music creation, which will not require a stringed instrument.

Students are free to choose a violin, viola, or cello. It is important that students accompany their parent/guardian when arranging a rental, as instruments need to be sized correctly. Our first class will include an introduction to all three options for any students who have not yet made a choice.

Instruments may be rented at the following locations:

Remenyi House of Music 210 Bloor Street West

416-961-3111 Contact Person: Sergei Zhukowsky stringedu@remenyi.com

The Sound Post

93 Grenville St 416-971-6990 info@thesoundpost.com

Long & McQuade Music

925 Bloor Street West 416- 588-7886 Contact Person: Matthew Golem sking@longmcquade.com

Students playing the cello **must** purchase a cello end-pin strap. This is needed to maintain correct posture on the instrument. Violin and viola players are encouraged to purchase a shoulder rest for the same reason.

Returning students should have their instruments in hand on the first day of school, September 7. Beginner students must have their instruments at school no later than September 13. Classes will meet twice a week.

If you have any questions or concerns please don't hesitate to contact me at molly@lindenschool.ca.

Happy back-to-school!

Molly Tucci